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Overview of the Pilgrim Station Permanently Defueled Emergency Plan 

In the event of an emergency at the Pilgrim facility, actions are required to identify and assess the nature of 
the emergency and bring it under control in a manner that protects the health and safety of onsite 
personnel and the public. 

The Permanently Defueled Emergency Plan (PDEP) has been developed to respond to potential emergencies 
at PNPS in the permanently shut down and defueled condition. There are no postulated accidents that 
would result in offsite dose consequences that are large enough to require offsite emergency planning.  
Analysis determined that the most severe credible accident scenario allowed for sufficient time for on-site 
and offsite resources to take actions necessary to prevent an offsite release from exceeding Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) Protective Action Guidelines (PAGs).  Therefore, the overall scope of this plan 
delineates the actions necessary to safeguard onsite personnel and minimize damage to property. If 
determined appropriate by government officials, protective actions may be implemented to protect the 
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On-Shift and Emergency Response Organization 

 

NCO is Non-Certified Operator 

(1) denotes a minimum compliment of one qualified individual 
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